
KGID customers to get water
meters
Residents in the Kingsbury General Improvement District will
be getting water meters starting in May.

The Stateline board is accepting bids on the project until
April 5. The board is expected to award the bid April 19.

The  work  involves  the  installation  of  approximately  787
individual meters and setters with bid alternates for 188
meters and setters for Olivers Park, Lake Village, Palisades,
Summit Village, and Tahoe Village.

 — Lake Tahoe News staff report
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